City of Cincinnatt

David S. Mann

August 25, 2021

We move that the City Administration report back to Council on a quarterly basis about how the
ARPA funding is being spent.
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Councilmember David Mann

Statement:

Cincinnati City Council passed in May 2021 a series of Ordinances allocating funds from the
American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) to various agencies with the purpose of helping these
agencies achieve some goals made difficult by the COVID19 crisis.

It is the responsibility of Council to ensure that these agencies spend these resources in an
expeditious and effective manner for two main reasons:

1- Provide accountability to the citizens

2- Learn from this first round to help make decisions for year 2 funding

The quarterly report would clearly outline the purpose of the fund allocations, the agencies
receiving money and the actual expenditures.



